

Student Placement
We are happy to take students from the locally approved colleges in Peterborough and Stamford and children from local senior schools on work experience.
Students are welcomed into the Pre-school on the following conditions:

· The needs of the children are paramount.

· Students will not be admitted in numbers which hinder the essential work of the Pre-school.

· Students required to carry out child studies will obtain written permission from the parents of the child to be studied.

· Any information gained by the students about the children, families or other adults in the Pre-school must remain confidential.

· Students will never be left unattended with children.

· Unless registered as a fit person, a student will not have unrestricted access to children. If for any reason the staff, children or parents are unhappy with a student then it will be necessary for he or she to leave immediately.
· Students under the age of 17 years do not count towards the child/adult ratio and will be supervised at all times. 

· Students and apprentices, over the age of 17, who are undertaking a level 3 qualification may be considered to be counted in the ratios if the Manager deems them to be suitably qualified and experienced.
· Mobile phones may only be used in an emergency or with the permission of the Pre-school Manager and in a designated place.
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Dated 5th September 2012 (Adopted at Committee meeting on 11th September 2012)
Manning

